
 
           

         
 

      
 
                 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to another exciting year at Daubeney! We trust that you have all enjoyed a great summer 

and are now looking forward to the many magical moments planned for the year ahead. 

It has been a great start to the year, with the children returning to school looking extremely smart in 

their uniforms, beaming with pride and looking very happy to be back.  

We are pleased to welcome to our Daubeney family this September: Miss Duzgan (1D); Mr Ainsworth 

(3D); Miss Obeid (5O); Mr Swarbrick (6S) and Miss Meehan (6DM). I am sure that you will join me in 

making them feel at home here at Daubeney. 

It was a pleasure to see so many of you at ‘Meet the Teacher’ keen to know the expectations for your 

child(ren) this year. We look forward to your continued engagement and support (and seeing you at our 

many events) this year to ensure that ‘our’ children achieve and continually improve in all areas of their 

development; both socially and academically. 

Mr Logan 

Head of School  

  

 
           
       
 

         
 
                 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daubeney News 
16th September 2016 

Celebrating Birthdays 

We are happy for children to bring in something to share with their 

class to celebrate their birthdays. However, for health and safety rea-

sons, we must ask that you only send in sweets that are individually 

wrapped (e.g. fun size bars) or individual cakes. 

Any food brought into school must not contain any nuts                                                                    

or gelatine  not containing meat.  

Please go to our school website calendar for 

dates for trips, workshops, class assemblies and 

other exciting things happening at Daubeney! 

 

http://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/  

  Our uniform : 
Grey trousers  

Grey skirts 

White pol shirt (N—Yr 2)  

White shirt (Yr 3—Yr 6) 

Tie  (yr 6. R—Yr 6 optional) 

Blazer  (yr 6 only) 

Black, grey or red tights 

Black shoes 

Children are not      

permitted to wear:  
Bandanas 

Patterned/Sparkly 

headscarves 

Hoodies 

Hooped earrings 

Coloured tights 

Leggings 

Our Daubeney Children looked really smart in their school uniforms on the first 

week back. 

 

Please continue to ensure your child comes to school wearing the correct uni-

A warm welcome to all our new parents, 

children and carers at Daubeney Nursery. 

So far, the children have been exploring the 

nursery and gradually settling in. Take a 

look at the photographs to see how the   

children have enjoyed their first week in 

Nursery. 

http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=1654&t=Poloshirt+with+logo
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=36304&t=Girls+Bootleg+Trouser
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=1656&t=Reversible+Jacket+with+logo
http://asda.scene7.com/is/image/Asda/5053425866831?resmode=sharp&amp;op_usm=1.1,0.5,0,0&defaultimage=default_details_George_rd
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=36307&t=Pull+On+Box+Pleat+Skirt
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=1667&t=Duo+Book+Bag+with+logo
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=36306&t=Pleated+Pinafore
http://www.mapaconline.com/schools/daubeneyprimaryE50/?p=1650&t=Sweat+Cardigan+with+logo
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=+white+school+shirt&view=detailv2&&&id=DD729B08B87C2CCF2A53820E021E00C22D8312F6&selectedIndex=97&ccid=2Lj2JkGw&simid=607999552449087419&thid=JN.98XAvjbIYH/lFGn9DTAWRg


 
           
       

         
 

        

 
           
       

         
 

        

Our first week at school, we have been getting to 

know our new friends and teachers. We have been 

busy drawing, painting, climbing, running, bounc-

ing, playing and learning at the same time. 

 

 

4G used  map reading skills 

to discover the four coun-

tries of the United Kingdom 

including their capital cities. 

We made a huge collaborative 

collage of the UK to show off 

what we have learned 

and we'll be adding more 

detail as the term goes 

on... 

The children in 5O, 5C and 5M have 

been enjoying reading in their creative-

ly decorated book corners. The chil-

dren have a wide selection of books to 

choose from and enjoy reading differ-

ent genres. Each child has a reading 

book so that they may change a book 

every week, like a library service, 

which they can enjoy reading with 

their parents and friends.  

In Maths, Year 3 have been looking at place value and represent-
ing numbers using dienes and counters. They have also started to 
add on 1, 10 and 100 onto different numbers using our knowledge 
of place value so far. 

 
In Literacy, Year 3 have been recounting our 
summer holidays and we are preparing to 
create our own comic strips based on some of 
the exciting things which happened over the 

summer; They have started 
off this week by exploring 
and recapping on some of 
the main features which they 
would find in a comic. 



 
           
       

         
 

        

 
           
       

         
 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

WHO:      Reception / Year 1 / Year 2  

WHEN:     Wednesday, 21st September 2016 

WHERE:  Infant Hall 

TIME:      9am – 10:15 
AIMS FOR THE SESSION:    

 To get an insight into how Maths is taught at Daubeney. 

 To take away some ideas to support your children at home. 

 To demonstrate the use of IXL Maths and how best you can support your 

child to develop his/her key maths skills as part of their home learning. 

In year 2, we started off our literacy unit on Instruc-
tions. We had lots of fun making jam sandwiches with our 
group. We gave each other instructions on how to make 
the sandwich while remembering to use imperative verbs 
and time connectives.. We took turns to give each other 
simple instructions. We also discussed the key features for 
instructional writing.  The best part was we got to eat the 
sandwiches at the end of the lesson! Yum! 

 

 

 

 

 

The school have invested in an exciting early years package 

with the Speech and Language Therapy service. Listening and 

talking are the key foundation skills for later literacy and 

academic achievement.  Launchpad for Language is a fun 

filled language enrichment programme for all children in 

reception. It works with children, staff and parents to support all children to reach their communi-

cation potential with a particular emphasis on those with greater language needs.  


